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OFFICE OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSIONER

Ms. Karolina Damaseb
Chief Executive Officer
Tsumeb Town Council
P.O. Box 275

Tsumeb, Namibia

Dear Ms. Damaseb

SUBJECT: COMPLIANCE ORDER FOR ILLEGAL DUMPING OF WASTE AND INAPPROPRIATE
MANAGEMENT OF WASTE NEAR KUVUKI LAND, TSUMEB TOWN COUNCIL

The above subject has a reference.

Kindly, note that your town council has been issued an extension period to conduct a full
Environmental Impact Assessment together with an Environmental Management Plan for submission
to this Ministry before the 30 September 2021.

Yours sincerely,

23 AUG-2021

AL COMMISSIONER

“Stop the poaching of our rhinos”

All official correspondence must be addressed to the Executive Director





